Hi Adele

Greetings from sunny Spain!

Here is my report for the next meeting.

- No confirmed date for the installation of the fuel store but it will be early June.
- The library checking in and out system is in use but we have encountered some teething problems so it is not yet fully operational.
- A BBC film crew will be visiting sometime soon (date to be confirmed) to put together a piece to be broadcast in volunteer week (1-7 June). It will include an interview with a volunteer about the impact on their life.
- March was an exceptional month for the shop, with 400 more customers than the best month ever.
- We have recently been experiencing some problems with ASB. Initially this affected the shop and a social media post appealing to parents for their support has appeared to help. Unfortunately, we've now had some incidents outside, which has led to damage to the community centre. They have been caught ion CCTV and the support of the PCSO has been requested.

Thanks

Ann